Debra Thompson
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From: Jennifer Thynes <auntynennie@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 10:27 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: The insanity that this assembly is pushing!

Not so benevolent overlords!

You are absolutely out of control! That “seat” you hold isn't a throne! You do not have blind authority! We are not your
subjects! There is no emergency, and the power you have ceded to yourselves is disgusting and unnecessary.
Throughout this entire sideshow, you have shown yourselves to be wholly unreasonable and deaf to all but one side of
this discussion. That side has a considerable conflict of interest. They're a business making money on these decisions and
have a vested interest in continuing this debacle. You've closed yourselves off from the citizens you are supposed to
represent—cowardly hiding behind zoom meetings and manufactured fear. A frightened few are vilifying people who
want to make their own decisions about safety and health! There are way too many options available now to continue
this ridiculousness. To be here now is absolutely insane! You are over the edge down the slippery slope that we
predicted when you just needed to update the wording on the ordinance. You’ve entirely proven all us “crazy” people
absolutely correct!

Voting citizen
Jennifer Thynes



